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2 January 2020 
 

Response to ALAC Letter on the Scope of Upcoming New gTLDs Subsequent Procedures PDP WG 

Public Comment 
 

Jeff Neuman, New gTLDs Subsequent Procedures PDP WG Co-Chair 
Cheryl Langdon-Orr, New gTLDs Subsequent Procedures PDP WG Co-Chair 
 

To: Maureen Hilyard, ALAC Chair 
 
Dear Maureen, 

 
On behalf of the New gTLD Subsequent Procedures PDP Working Group, the Co-Chairs thank you for 

your letter sent on 16 December 2019. The Working Group has not yet made a decision on how it will 

conduct the next public comment period and will be exploring several options once it gets closer to 
having something ready to be published. The Working Group will be sure to consider your input in 
reaching any final decision. 

 
Best regards, 

 

Jeff Neuman and Cheryl Langdon-Orr (Co-Chairs) 
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